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NEWSLETTER 
29th April 2022 

School has been filled with music this week. Each class 

has been singing and dancing with Mr Ribbits form 

the Rock Choir, getting ready for our Jubilee 

celebrations. More to follow over the next few 

weeks about that… 

Otter and Fox have also been busy 

rehearsing for their exciting trip to the O2 

Arena next week to perform in the Young 

Voices choir. I have loved hearing the 

Beatles tunes floating along the corridor 

and seeing the anticipation in our children’s 

faces when talking about it. 

Meanwhile Hedgehog have been enjoying their 

new compost bin and the Hive have been 

starting their gardening project. Bury in Bloom, 

here we come! 

This term we are enjoying the wonder of getting lost in a book 

and exploring imaginary places through stories. Our book fair will be arriving in school in 

the next few weeks and we are asking the children to bring in pictures of them reading in 

unusual places to display as part of our celebration of reading. Reading with your child is 

such a special time to connect in a cosy way. Please do read with your child as often as 

possible and keep their reading record updated. 

Welcome back to Mr Copsey this term! 

Headteacher Awards 
I am pleased to announced the following pupils have received a Headteacher 

Award.  Congratulations to each pupil on their achievement. 

Next week at Howard….. 

Monday 2nd May– Bank Holiday 

Thursday 5th May– Young Voices trip to O2 for Y5/6 

A Message From Staff 



Howard is fabulous! 

Keep up to date with news about our learning in school, 

events and activities as they happen, and some useful links 

for activities to complete at home, by following us on our 

social media pages: 

   https://www.facebook.com/HowardCAcademy 

  @HowardAcademy https://twitter.com/

HowardCAcademy 

 

How to Contact Us 

If you need help with devices to support online learning 

when isolating, advice on how to get online, resources to 

help your child learn at home or any other support we are 

here to help. Please speak to a member of staff or phone the 

school office on 01284 766278.  

Star of the Week 
Mr Pearlman for his dedication to our 

Year 6s in maths. 
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Looking for a          
good read? 

 

Edward the Emu 

Sheena Knowles 

The Year of Billy Miller 

Kevin Henkes 

 Safeguarding our site 

Our new electronic gates are being  

installed. Please note that the vehicle gates 

will be closed from 8.40am to 3.30pm and there will be no 

vehicle access during that time. The pedestrian gates will be 

open during drop off and collection times, but will be locked 

from 9am during the school day and opened again for end of 

day collection. Visitors on site will only be authorised access 

via the office.  

Proud Cloud challenge at HCA 

Over this half term, we are continuing to 

challenge ourselves to develop new 

positive habits. We are always looking 

out for those who are always making 

good choices. 

This week we will continue our 
focus on:- kindness 

Ways we can show it:- using kind 
words, sharing, helping others, listening to 
each other, eye contact when talking to 
someone, smile and pay a compliment. 

Ask your child if they have been on the Proud Cloud this week! 

The Miraculous Journey 

of Edward Tulane 

Kate DiCamillo 

Chosen by our library  

monitors:- 

The Hundred Mile An Hour 

Dog 

Jeremy Strong 

http://www.facebook.com/HowardCPS

